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Entra ASA has renewed a lease contract with Yara International ASA (“Yara”) for approximately 11,200 sqm at

Drammensveien 131 at Skøyen, Oslo. The lease contract has a duration of 10 years, commencing in Q1 2027.

In conjunction with this renewal, the previously announced lease contract with Yara at Verkstedveien 1, Skøyen, as

referenced in the stock exchange announcement dated 4 March 2024, has been terminated.

Contacts

Sonja Horn, CEO, + 47 905 68 456, sh@entra.no

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf

mailto:sh@entra.no
https://kommunikasjon.ntb.no/ir-files/16126567/18508802/6008/Download%20announcement%20as%20PDF.pdf

